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Dear Mr Fraser 

Final declslon-Aurizon Network 2013 Standard User Funding Agreement draft amending access undertaking 

Today the QCA released a final decision to refuse to approve Aurizon Network's 2013 Standard User Funding 

Agreement draft amending access undertaking (2013 SUFA DAAU). The reasons for this are set out in the decision 

document, along with the amendments the QCA considers appropriate in order for it to be approved. 

This final decision draws on previous work the QCA has done, including position papers and a draft decision on 

various aspects of the 2013 SUFA DAAU, extensive stakeholder consultation and submissions received, and its 

own further analysis. The QCA acknowledges the continued effort from Aurizon Network and stakeholders in this 

process. 

The final decision and related documents can be downloaded from our website at www.qca.org.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Roy Green 
Chair 

cc: Mr Alex Kummant, Executive Vice President, Network, Aurizon 
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